
 
 

OPWC APPLICATIONS 

 

Bullet Points 

 
 This resolution is necessary to apply for OPWC grants and loans to fund upcoming 

roadway projects in order to ensure public transportation needs, as well as the 

safety and well-being of the general public within the City of Toledo. 

 This gives the city the authority to apply for OPWC funding for the named roadway 

projects 

 Some of the roadway projects have been previously awarded outside funding through 

either TMACOG or ODOT. Applying for OPWC funding further reduces the amount of 

CIP that is needed for these projects. 

 Projects will potentially commence construction between 2022 and 2023 

 


